Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council
Appointment Recommendations
August 1, 2018

The Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council (JCPC) recommends the
following person for appointment by the Board of Commissioners to fill one of the
statutorily specific seats on the JCPC.

Tamra Sanchez Director of Social Services designee

We appreciate your thoughtful consideration of her appointment to the Wake County
Juvenile Crime Prevention Council.



